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Book Week 
Reading is my Secret Power was this yearôs Book Week theme. We had such a 
fantastic week celebrating reading and books. Reading gives children so much. It helps 
build independence and self-confidence and opens up worlds. It takes children to places 
they have never been before, enhancing their imagination. Reading can simply be 
entertaining, relaxing and fun. Evidence suggests that children who read for enjoyment 
every day develop a broader vocabulary, increased general knowledge and an increased 
intelligence. Reading really is a secret power. 
 

Tuesdayôs dress-up day was the highlight, with so many creative and wonderful costumes 
demonstrating that students at North Perth read such a wide range of books. Throughout 
the week many classes participated in a buddy reading session. It was heart-warming to 

see our older students proudly reading with our 
younger students. One highlight for me was 
being visited by a very cranky Bear. He took the 
opportunity to read his book to all students in 
Kindy to Year 2 and paid a visit to our Year 3-6 
classrooms. On top of all this, students in Year 3-
6 attended a workshop with author and cartoonist Gavin Aung Than, who 
shared his tips and tricks to how he has published books. Answers to the 
Guess the Teacher and Guess the Book Character competitions will displayed 
in the library.ð Andrew Streeton 
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